
Grand Junction, Colorado 

 

November 29, 1944 

 

 The City Council of the City of Grand Junction met in special 

session at 4:00 o'clock P. M., after due notice of call of 

meeting. Councilmen present and answering at roll call were: 

Carson, Harris, Robb, Treece, Campbell and President Hoisington. 

Councilman Boston was absent. Also present were City Manager 

Brownson, City Attorney Banks, and City Clerk Tomlinson. 

 

 It was moved by Councilman Carson and seconded by Councilman 

Harris that the Council waive formal notice of call. Motion 

carried. 

 

 The following applications for renewal of liquor licenses 

were presented: 

 

Retail Liquor Store:  John Cadez dba Grand Liquor Store, 357 

Main St. 

 

 Restaurant Liquor Licenses: 

 

 LaCourt Hotel, 2nd and Main 

 Macongan Lounge, 2nd and Main 

Harland G. Daley and Helene Briggs, dba Golden Pheasant Cafe, 

354 Main St. 

 Lewis Austin and Ann Austin dba Avalon Cafe, 609 Main St. 

 

 Clubs:  Eagles Club and Elks Club 

 

 Restaurant Beer and Wine - Carl R. Swenson dba Manhattan 

Cafe, 345 Main. 

 

 It was moved by Councilman Carson and seconded by Councilman 

Harris that the foregoing licenses be renewed when the State 

licenses have been received. Motion carried. 

 

 Ted. T. Hayashi presented an application for a Restaurant 

liquor license for the Royal Grill at 209 Colorado. He had 

formerly had a Beer and Wine license at this location. It was 

moved by Councilman Robb and seconded by Councilman Treece that 

the license be approved. Roll was called on the motion with the 

following result: Councilmen voting AYE - Harris, Robb, Treece and 

Campbell. Councilmen voting NO - Carson and Hoisington. A majority 

of the Councilmen present voting AYE, the President declared the 

motion carried, and the licenses duly granted. 

 

 A. Wayne Luellen presented an application for a liquor store 

license at 120 North Fourth Street and Antonio Stranges an 

application for a liquor store at 645 Rood Avenue. It was moved by 

Councilman Harris and seconded by Councilman Campbell that the 

licenses be approved. Roll was called on the motion with the 



following result: Councilmen voting AYE - Carson, Harris, Robb, 

Treece, Campbell. Councilmen voting NO - Hoisington. A majority of 

the Councilmen present voting AYE, the President declared the 

motion carried, and the licenses duly granted. 

 

 The balance of the meeting was devoted to the consideration 

of plans for the improvement of Walker Field. Mr. Tom Wolfe, Vice-

President of Western Air Lines outlining to the Council their 

plans for the future development in Grand Junction. 

 

 It was moved by Councilman Carson and seconded by Councilman 

Treece that the meeting adjourn. Motion carried. 

 

/s/ Helen C. Tomlinson 

City Clerk 


